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I know you folks are uncomfortable with change, but, it's 2022 and if you just relax and let this 

technology work for everyone, you'll be rewarded with the self satisfaction that comes from 

advancing our civilization. You've done an admirable job of resisting these improvements for the 

last few decades and the mirror manufacturers and their families are forever indebted. Like the 

coal miners and oil field roughness, it's now time for those folks to learn to code...right? 

Just make sure that the cameras transmit all the data to the appropriate agencies so you folks can 

keep tabs on the populace. 

I sometimes wonder how it must feel to retire at night comforted by the thought of having 

advanced civilization by compiling this sort of data, and then contemplating the results with an 

eye toward reflecting (see what I did there?) on this old school mirror versus camera conundrum. 

 

Maybe once you folks come to a decision here, you could move on to the equally difficult 

question of approval of vehicular lighting using technology which is less than a century old! 

 

Happy 2022! 
 


